
Kia ora e te whānau 

This term is certainly zooming by!  

Congratulations to all our children who participated in the interzone cross 
country. We are so incredibly proud of you for representing our school and 
doing your best. 

It seems very early to be thinking about 2025, but if your child is Year 6, please 
ensure you have enrolled in the school of your choice. There are several 
intermediates that are zoned and it’s really important you meet the deadlines 
for enrolments. If you would like to chat further about this please don’t 
hesitate to pop in and chat to myself or Shelley, our Learning Support 
Coordinator. 

If your child is going to be away from school because they are unwell, or for 

another reason, please use the absent form online Absent form 

Alternatively you can ring the school office 04 5636 329. 

The important details to share if you are leaving a phone message is: 

• Your child’s name (first and last) 
• Room number 
• The reason they are away 

From the PTSG 

Just a quick reminder for those of you who ordered pies for the P.T.S.G. 
fundraiser. These will be available to collect Thursday, June 20 from 
approximately 2:00 - 3:30 PM from Room 12. 

Please remember to bring bags for the safe transportation of your yummy 
pies home. 

Thank you for your participation in raising funds for our Tamariki. 
Tawhai School - P.T.S.G. 

What’s coming up… 

• Thursday 27 June - Matariki Celebrations - (more details to follow) 

• Tuesday 2 July - School Board Hui 6pm 
• Friday 5 July - End of Term 2 
• Monday 22 July - Beginning of Term 3 
• Monday 5 August and Tuesday 6 August Learning Conversations TBC 

 

Ngā mihi nui 

https://www.tawhai.school.nz/information/absent-form/


Karen Poole 

 


